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Every single pilot program that gives direct cash has shown that it improves mental 

health. The only people who do not return to work are mothers with new borns and 

those returning or attending school. The CTC is a perfect example of how people use 

cash to pay for housing and food. Please pass this law immediately and help your 

constituents. People are suffering and you can make a difference with this one law to 

improve people's lives.  


